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My Name is Edward McCarthy my residence is 7101 Princeton Ave.
 
Mr. Greg Pace previously wrote the council members an email pointing out the Unnecessary
Restrictions placed in the Agreement with Union 2665.
We do not need MINIMUMS for personnel in any department, especially under the current
economic conditions.
You as a council do not know what is going to happen over the next 3 years so why are you tying the
hands of the citizens with these requirements?
 
WHAT YOU DO KNOW IS REVENUE IS DOWN and we have non-essential and excess Firemen working
for us. Not a good idea at this time.
 
PULL THIS FROM THE CONSENT AGENDA and then TABLE IT.
 
University City does not deserve this agreement.
 
VOTE NO or TABLE THIS AGREEMENT.
Thanks,
 
 
 
Edward J. McCarthy CPA
McCarthy & Company
928 North McKnight Road
Saint Louis, Missouri 63132
314-725-5952 / fax 314-725-1112
www.mccarthycompany.com
edward.mccarthy@mccarthycompany.com
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